
   
 

 

Reminder: Register Now for the Next VFA 
Webinar - VFA Program Updates & Year-in-
Review 

 
Dear VFA Provider,    
    

If you haven't already, please use the link below to register for the next VFA 
Webinar, VFA Program Updates & Year-in-Review on Wednesday, November 15 
from 12-1PM. This webinar will review this past year’s VFA program ordering 
data, cover VFA Program updates, updated ACIP immunization recommendations, 
and resources.  As a VFA Provider, you are required to attend all VFA webinars.  
  
There will also be an opportunity for you to ask VFA program-related or adult 
immunization questions during the Q&A session. Please consider submitting your 
questions upon registration.  
  
Please register for the webinar with the following link:  
  
https://cdph-ca-gov.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_gPH3-
eY1RZuFAyNbFe1N7g#/registration 

• Enter registration information   

• Click “Register” button   
   
Once registered, you will receive a confirmation email that will include the 
webinar link and audio conference information. Make sure to save that 
information, as you will need it to join the webinar.   
   
While attendance is required, we understand that not everyone from your clinic 
may be able to attend. If you or a colleague is unable to attend the webinar at this 
day and time, all webinar slides and recordings will be posted after the webinar 
on the VFA Resources Page within 24 hours.  
   

https://cdph-ca-gov.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_gPH3-eY1RZuFAyNbFe1N7g#/registration
https://cdph-ca-gov.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_gPH3-eY1RZuFAyNbFe1N7g#/registration
https://eziz.org/vfa-317/vfa-resources/


   
 

 

Questions? Email us at my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov.   
  
 
Thank you,   

 
California Department of Public Health | Immunization Branch  
Vaccines for Adults (VFA) Program  
Phone: 877-243-8832  
Fax: 877-329-9832  
Email: my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov  
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